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Overview 

• APPA, the  American Public Power Association (APPA): trade 
association for the more than 2,000 community-owned, not-for-
profit electric utilities providing service to 47 mil Americans in 49 
states. Many of our members purchase power from Corps projects 
– Approx. 1,200 public power systems and rural electric cooperatives in 33 

states. 

• We, along with NRECA, advocate for federal hydro customers in 
Congress and with the Administration 



Areas of Advocacy 

1. Congress 
– Provide background on PMA customer issues to Committees of jurisdiction  

• Senate: Energy and Natural Resources 
• House: Natural Resources 

– Energy and Water Appropriations’ Bills 
– WRDA/WRRDA 

 
2. Administration 

– Department of Energy 
– Office of Management and Budget 
 

 
 

 



1. Clinton Administration proposal to sell PMAs 
2. WAPA TIP program  

– Worked to ensure this did not detract from WAPA mission 

3. Various proposals to move PMAs to market-based rates 

Historic Challenges to PMA Customers 



Chu Memo 

• March 16, 2012, DOE Secretary Steven Chu released a memo 
outlining proposed structural changes to PMAs 

 
• Favored integration of renewables over historic principles of 

beneficiary pays and delivery of hydropower at cost-based rates 
 
• APPA and NRECA push back in several forums 

 
• High-water mark in joint PMA customer relations, cohesive 

federal strategy 
  

 

Presenter
Presentation Notes
The threat this fall comes from two fronts. 
First, there is the risk that Congress and the White House might reach an agreement – fueled by the various budget crises – that includes spending cuts and new revenue ; perfect storm of budget/debt ceiling—might we be part of the deal.
A tax on municipal bonds was on the short list the last time such talks were underway and are definitely on the table again now.
Second, both the House and Senate tax writing committees are drafting tax reform legislation and in a race to see who can release a draft bill first.  Rep. Dave Camp may release draft by end of year 
Both tax writing committee chairman (Camp and Baucus) have shown little interest in preserving the current law exclusion for municipal bonds.
As a result, tax reform presents a threat now – as these bills are being drafted – and in the future (most likely in the 114th Congress (2015) when Republicans may control the House and Senate).
But an ongoing threat is that Congress will look to a tax on municipal bonds whenever it has a need for new revenue – to offset new spending, to pay for the extension of other tax breaks, or to fix sequester. 
This could be done with an outright tax, or more indirectly through a “cap,” by making bond interest taxable under the alternative minimum tax, or by adding bond interest to the current-law “Pease” phase-out of deductions.





Today 
• Chu Memo a dead item within DOE? 

 
• WRDA/WRRDA 

 
• Western EIM 

 
• TVA 



Contact Information  

Will Coffman  
Senior Government Relations Representative  

1875 Connecticut Ave., NW, Suite 1200, Washington, 
D.C.  20009-5715 

www.publicpower.org 
 

Direct: 202.467.2939 
Cell: 202.643.3068  

wcoffman@publicpower.org 
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